
 

Notice of Increase in Passport Acceptance Fees 
Effective Monday, April 2, 2018 

 

 
 

 
 

 Office of Management and Budget (OMB) has 
approved a fee increase. 

 
Effective Monday, April 2, 2018, the passport 

acceptance fee (execution fee) will increase from 
$25 to $35.  All other fees for passport application 

services will remain the same. 
 
 

For Questions please call 
Hudson Passport Services 

978-568-9635 
 


